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Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming Kindergarten Students for the 2020/2021 School Year: 

  

You are cordially invited to attend a virtual Kindergarten Orientation on Friday, May 29, 2020 

at 10:00 am. We will use Zoom, a web based video conferencing tool to host a parent chat. Prior to our 

meeting that day I will email you a video of our kindergarten program and a Zoom meeting id and 

password for you to join administration and PTA in a virtual conference. 

  

Learn about Old Bethpage School, meet administration and PTA leaders, and learn about the 

kindergarten curriculum during this conversation. You will be able to ask questions using the chat 

feature in Zoom.  Under the current situation we will do our very best to provide you with all of the 

information and answer your questions.   

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at sgray@pobschools.org or 

Kseidel@pobschools.org. 

  

We’re looking forward to you joining our Old Bethpage family! 

  

  

Sincerely, 

    

Suzanne Gray                                                                                                

Principal       

                                                                                   

Kristin Seidel 

Assistant Principal 
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